


Assemblyman Brian Miller is pleased to 
announce he will be hosting an open house at 
his new district office in New Hartford to meet 
with constituents. The event is being held in 
partnership with the New Hartford Chamber 
of Commerce and Greater Utica Chamber of 
Commerce. In honor of National Giving Day, 
Brian will also host a food drive during the event 
to collect non-perishable food for Feed Our Vets.

When:
Tuesday, November 30
4:30 p.m. – 5:30 p.m.

Where:
48 Genesee Street

New Hartford, NY 13413
Ribbon Cutting Ceremony at 4:45 p.m.

	 48 Genesee Street	 14 Central Avenue
	 New Hartford, NY 13413	 P.O. Box 247, Wallkill, NY 12589
	 315-736-3879	 845-895-1080	 	
	

For more information on this or any legislative matter, please contact 
Assemblyman Miller’s district office at millerb@nyassembly.gov or


